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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 
THANK YOU:  

As we reach the end of the academic year; we would like to thank all our Parents and 

Guardians, POPs team, Class Reps, Educator’s, Class Assistants, Support, Aftercare, Holiday Care, 

Therapists and Extra Mural staff for making 2018 the amazing year that it has been at the Prep 

Campus. Thank you to Mr Collier and our SGB for all their support! Together, we have worked 

together as a formidable team.  
 

CELEBRATION 2018:  

A very big thank you to everyone who made Monday morning very special as we celebrated our 

children’s strengths in Celebration. Our children were so well behaved and made the ceremony 

extremely special!  Thank you to all our parents, guardians,  Mr Collier and Mr de Korte and our invited 

guests for joining us!  

 
TERM 4 SCHOOL REPORTS:  

Please collect your child’s Term 4 report on Wednesday 12 December from 07h15 onwards on 

the veranda alongside the school hall. All Gr R’s and 1’ s will have their 2019 class list contained within 

the report folder. Gr 3 children will receive their class lists on the first day of Term 1 2019.  

 
FINAL ASSEMBLY:  

Please feel welcome to join us for our final assembly on Wednesday 12 December at 08h15.  

 
LEGACY WALL:  

Our Legacy Wall (next to Mrs de Skevington’s classroom window) is a wall where your child 

or family’s name could be mounted for perpetuity.  You are welcome to buy a plaque 

and have your child’s name on this wall at the school for future generations to 

see and appreciate. Simultaneously you will be supporting the development and 

implementation of technology in the Prep school classrooms. Please read the past pupil 

legacy wall form (see attached) and consider purchasing a plaque for your grade 2 child or family 

members who will become past pupils. 

 
LEARNER SUPPORT & DEVELOPMENT FUND: 

Attached with the newsletter is an important letter on the CBPS Learner Support Fund and 

Development Fund as well as a pie chart attachment indicating the use of the funds donated by parents 
in 2018 to support learners at CBPS. 
 

HOLIDAY CLUB DECEMBER 2018 AND JANUARY 2019:  

Holiday Club will be available from Thursday 13 Dec – Fri 21 Dec and not in January.  

Aftercare will resume immediately after the children are dismissed on Wed 12 December. Aftercare for 

Gr R’s commences at 10h30 and Gr 1’s & 2’s at 11h00.  
Forms are available from the secretary’s office. 
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DATES TO DIARISE: 

Fri 07/12 All Extra Murals end for the year  

Sat 08/12 Alison Templar’s special day! Happy Birthday Mrs. Templar 

Mon  10/12 No assembly today  

Wed 12/12 Report Collection From 07h15 onwards on the verandah in front of 

the hall 

Wed 12/12 Final assembly 08h15 in the school hall for Gr R - 2 

Wed 12/12 Term 4 ends 10h30 for Gr R’s   11h00 for Gr 1 & 2’s 

 

GREEN CARDS:  

Well done to the following boys and girls for completing 10 sets of right choices and earning a green certificate! 

GR R: Joshua Argirakis, Rameen Aslam, Isabella Bou Rjeily, Joshua Cherry, Catherine De Kock, 

Raphael De Vries, Joshua Gradl, Xavier Harmel, Dalitso Kotlolo Lily Landman, Jodi Maylam, 

Will McKay, Kian McKeaveney, Benjamin Miek, Sebastian Miller, Tiana Ngwira,  

Amelia Parker, Cattleya Portelli, Isabella Portelli, Leah Ryder, Benjamin Schoon,  

Caitlyn Spencer-Smith, Lukas Thomas, Achille Tuccini, Declan Tucker, Viktor Veljkovic,  

Fu Zhen Wang, Emily Whitehead 
 

Gr 1: Elias Anastasopoulos, Adrian Bvonyongwa, Georgia Hugo, Harlee Levitt,  

Georgia Mackenzie, Matilde Mastropietro, Lithemba Mdewu, Kgomotso Moorosi,  

James Read, Ella Surka (X3), Graydon Swift, Will Tremeer 
 

Gr 2: Hugo Charpin (X3), Elim Anna Du Toit, Max Fernandes, Sophia Goddard, Lenny Herbert, 

Terrence Mkandla, Jabulile Majingo Lilah-Skye Petersen, Emily Vorwerk 

  
BREAD BAG TAGS AND PLASTIC BOTTLE TOPS: 

Thank you Joshua Argirakis, Pablo Augoustides, Max Fernandes, Ryan Foster,  

Sophia Goddard, Leandro Lee-Ming Yesca, Tiana Ngwira, Caitlyn Spencer-Smith,  

Mia Steinau, Phoebe Tayler and Declan Tucker for dropping off bread bag tags and plastic bottle 

tops at reception. 

 

UNIFORM SHOP AT CBHS: 

The uniform shop is closed for the year. 

However, if you would like to pre-order uniform for collection on 7 January, you may still do so until 

Friday at 11am. Please complete the pre-order form and email it to cshop@campsbayhigh.co.za 
 

Will re-open on the 7th and 8th January 2019 from 08h00 - 14h00 (doors close at 13h30).  

Thereafter, normal operating hours resume - from 9 January 2018 (Monday to Thursday 07h30 - 15h30). 
 

SCHOOL TERMS 2019: 

Term 1: 09 Jan - 15 March                               Term 2: 02 April – 14 June 

Term 3: 09 July – 20 Sep                                  Term 4: 01 Oct – 04 Dec 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Christian families a Merry Christmas and a 

prosperous New Year. To all our families may you have a wonderful summer holiday.   

 

If you are travelling, travel safely and we look forward to seeing you all back at school in the New Year 

in 2019. 

 
Camps Bay Primary School will commence next year on Wednesday 9 January 2019. 
 

Best Wishes,     

Linda Murray 

Head of the Preparatory Campus   
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   MINI-ADS…… Donation of R30 p/week for an insert. Thank you! 

 

ACCOMODATION REQUIRED: 

One-bedroom flat urgently required in Sea Point or surrounds to occupy end Dec/Jan Please contact Ms 

Dee (after-care manageress) 076 900 9781 or adelepotgieter1@gmail.com 
 

CAMPS BAY HOUSE AVAILABLE TO RENT:  

Old, unfurnished house in Camps Bay available immediately for one-year lease. Two bedrooms plus study, 

one bathroom with separate loo, large overgrown garden, amazing view. An easy walk to both prep and 

primary school, as well as beach, Pick ‘n Pay and restaurants. Satellite dish and alarm system with armed 

response; fireplace; wooden floors throughout; tandem garage; built-in cupboards. Pay as you go 

electricity. Contact Kim Richter on 083 650 8499. 
 

FUN FACTORY AT KIDZ DISCOVERY: 

Kidz Discovery will be having the extremely popular Kidz Discovery Camps Bay Fun Factory Holiday 

Club from 10 Dec -14 Dec from 09h00 until 12h30. Snacks, art, craft and baking material included at 

R220 per day per child. Call Kathy 0836542494 or info@kidzdiscovery.co.za  
 

KIDZ DISCOVERY:  

Kidz Discovery’s fully registered Bridging BrightStart Preschool for 2,5 to 5,5 year olds, only preschool 
with a registered program for under 6s in Cape Town, is now open for registration for 2019 onwards. We 

have a few spaces open from term 2 with some parents relocating overseas. Please contact Kathy 

soonest on 0836542494 and email child’s details through to info@kidzdiscovery.co.za. We have 

Wonderful Ones and Preschool Prep classes for younger children from 1 years and up to get them 

school ready, an ideal full whole child development and stimulation program and great introduction to 

socialisation under guidance of a loving caregiver, critical for under 3 year olds. Multimedia Art & Craft 

classes are offered as an extramural for 6 to 12 year olds. - Email info@kidzdiscovery.co.za or like 

Facebook: @kidzdiscoverypreschool or visit www.kidzdiscovery.co.za 

 
Myog CAMPS BAY: 

Situated next to Codfather and Dizzy’s; specialising in Frozen Yogurt, Coffee and Smoothies.  

Grade 2’s have all received a free tasting upon presentation of a flyer and an additional exclusive discount 

of 15% off. Myog opening special ends 11th Dec 2018.  

 
PETITE PERFORMERS PLAYSCHOOL: (STUDIO D’ARTE) 

Camps Bay, Cape Town - Accredited Educators - Unique and Creative Curriculum incorporating-Music & 

Musical Instruments* Drama* Dance. Toddlers: 2-3 years Preschool: 3-4 years Playgroup 18-24 months 

Mondays to Fridays 8.30AM -12.30PM For more Info and Registration Tel:  079 846 2079  

Email: studio.d.arte.capetown@gmail.com  petiteperformersplayschool@gmail.com 

 www.studioarte.co.za 

 
PLAY PARK AT V&A WATERFRONT: 

PlayDate Adventure Park offers family fun & adventure, dedicated toddler area, climbing, sliding and 

exploring a triple story maze.  Also caters for parties, amazing brunches, etc. For more info see flyer sent 

home today. Visit The Watershed, 17 Dock Road – opposite the Aquarium. Email events@superpark.co.za 
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